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Date: 06.01.2009
Circular 1 of 2009

Dear friends,

~ CNS officers’ guild wishes all CNS Officers & their families a
very happy new year 2009 and congratulates all the officers who have
been promoted to the higher posts very recently. We feel immense
pleasure to inform you all that CNS Officers Guild has grown by leaps
and bounds in just a span of three years and the credit goes to all our
esteemed members for their continued support & faith.

We reiterate our commitment towards bringing unity in the
discipline and creating awareness in the outside world to let them
realize the importance of CNS functions. We shall also feel proud to
be a CNS professional & continue to ensure safety of the passengers in
the air by following the highest standard set by the ICAO.

We deeply regret the delay in issuance of promotions & transfer
circular in CNS discipline due to some false allegations made by a
multi cadre association to manipulate tenure & out of region seniority
lists to save some of their office bearers from transfers. Nevertheless
CNS Officers’ Guild will safeguard the interests of our members & will
not let anyone to play with the future of CNS officers.

We would also like to inform our membership that open exam
for proficiency is held up as some changes are required to be done in
the existing proficiency policy. We are trying our best to expedite the
process of revision in proficiency policy to make it more practical &
beneficial to all the members. The final decision on award of
automation proficiency is also like to come very soon.

With regard to the creation of posts as per Joshi committee
report & for 3™ runway at I. G. L. Airport the proposals are already
sent by directorate of CNS to directorate of personal for approval in
MAB (Manpower advisory board).

The 27 pay revision in PSUs is due from 01.01.2007 & is likely
to be implemented in the months of Feb-March 2009. We are
constantly monitoring the process of pay revision & hope to get the
best out of it for our members. The preparation of revised leased
accommodation rules is also in final stage.
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Office bearers of CNS Officers Guild are constantly receiving
calls from our members seeking information on the status of
recognition to CNS Officers Guild. In this matter we assure you that
we will leave no stone unturned to get recognition & those days are
not very far. But due to negative publicity & arm twisting of AAI
management by some of our fellow associations we are unable to
disclose the details to the membership. However it may be seen from
the past experience that CNS Officers Guild takes care of your
interests better than the so called recognized associations & will
continue to do so in future as well.

In the end we would like to thanks all our members for
understanding the importance of electronic media & using our
website www.cnsguild.com for easily accessing all the important
circular & orders. It’s a matter of pride for us that even members of
other associations do consider our website most efficient in uploading
the latest news in the organization. The time is not far when all our
colleagues will understand the importance of single cadre specific
platform & will help the most vital but widely ignored discipline of
CNS to achieve new heights.

(A. K. Garg)
Jt. General Secretary
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